
Good evening, Rocky Hill MS Community!

This is Principal Johnson with your Weekly Wildcat Updates:

EPICC Celebrations:
Dear Parents/Caregivers, Staff and Students,

Happy New Year! I hope you enjoyed your winter break and that you are
ready to continue to make Rocky Hill Middle School one of the best middle
schools in the state of Maryland, the United States and Globally!  In other
words, stay tuned for more EPICC Celebrations in 2023!

Announcements:
(The weekly calendar can be found on the right side of the RHMS website)

Your health and safety continue to be our highest priority.  Please continue
to practice healthy habits as we continue through the winter cold, flu and
covid season.  Make sure you test before you return and if you are sick,
stay home.

MON, JANUARY 2
Holiday (Schools and Offices Closed)

TUE, JANUARY 3
PD 5 Day: 5, A, 6, 7, 1, 2
Activity Buses
Green Team
RecXtra Board Game Club
Boys' & Girls' Basketball Practice

WED, JANUARY 4
PD 3 Day: 3, A, 4, 5, 6, 7
Activity Buses
Basketball Boys v Clemente

THU, JANUARY 5
PD 1 Day: 1, A, 2, 3, 4, 5
Activity Buses



Fidos for Freedom Therapy Dog Visit (During Lunches)
RecXtra Book Wars Club
RecXtra Board Game Club
Boys' & Girls' Basketball Practice
CHS Rising 9th Grade Parent Night

FRI, JANUARY 6
PD 6 Day: 6, A, 7, 1, 2, 3

Important Dates:

Thursday, January 5, 2023
Clarksburg High School will be hosting an Incoming 9th Grade Information
Night at 6:30p.m. Visit CHS to learn more about their registration process,
graduation requirements, electives and extracurricular activities.

Friday, January 6, 2023 from 2:00 - 2:45 pm at Rocky Hill Middle School
Coyote Kickoff- CHS Students and staff will discuss what it means to rep’
the burg.  RHMS students can ask Coyote Ambassadors questions. 9th
grade courses and the CHS registration process will be discussed along
with other important registration dates.

We are looking forward to an EPICC year at Rocky Hill!  Thank you for your support!  We
are Rocky Hill Middle School-Growing Stronger Together!

With Wildcat PRIDE!

Darryl V. Johnson
Principal 
(English and Spanish copies of the Weekly Wildcat Update are attached to this message)


